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Editor: Ann Callaway                                                                                                                                                             

Email:sec@redrutharchers.co.uk 

         Telephone: 01209 215537 /07788643551 

April 2014 Edition  

 
Redruth Charity Trust Youth Sports Awards 

 

The 9
th
 Annual Gala presentation Event will be held at the Zone Club, (rear entrance of the Penventon Hotel) 

Little Vauxhall, Redruth on Sunday 4
th
 May, doors open at 6.30 pm. Please try to attend and support our 

junior club at this event. Jordan Lanyon will be receiving an award for his progress in Archery and the junior 

club will be receiving some clothing kit. Our congratulations go to Jordan. 

 

 

Wednesday 30
th

 April 2014 
 

On Wednesday 30
th
 April our last session of both of the beginners’ courses will be held on the main club field. 

Please respect that this evening will be their last session, so there will be no shooting for club members on this 

evening. The small field will be available for your use. From Wednesday the 7
th
 May club night will continue 

for all club members on the main and smaller field. However, in order that the new members can concentrate 

on their improver’s distance course there will be restrictions in place. Members will shoot to a maximum 

distance of 60 yards; this will cut down on the time collecting/looking for lost arrows etc. For those of you 

that wish to shoot longer distances the smaller field will be available. 

 

Redruth Archers Tournaments  

 
It is club policy that if you enter one of the clubs tournaments you should help out at the work parties leading 

up to the tournament 

 

Up coming 720 Tournament – 11 May your help will be needed for the following: 

� 6 & 8 May work parties 

� 10 May 10.00 am to put the marquee up. 
� A field crew will be required throughout the day of the tournament. 

� Catering staff will be needed in the kitchen 

� Donations for the catering would be a great help towards raising club funds, such cakes, pastries etc. 

� Donations also required for the raffle. 

 

The same procedure for help at the tournaments, work parties, donations for catering and raffle prizes will 

apply for the Double American and Double FITA Tournaments. 

 

 

Our Club Logo is with Trophy Textiles  
For the front and/or back of garments. You may have the logo embroidered directly onto your own garments: 

please make your own arrangements direct with Trophy Textiles at Pool for the price.  Embroidered cloth 

badges and enamel club badges are available from the Treasurer. 
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Alterations to your club membership have been made at the EGM held on the 8
th

 April as follows: 

 

It had been proposed by the Management Committee in the EGM calling-notice that shooting/target fees be 

included in annual membership fees with effect from 1
st
 October 2014. This would be at a rate of £12 for the 

year for Seniors (£6 per year for Juniors) and would cover all outdoor shooting fees. .OTE – this does not 

cover the cost of hiring equipment. 

A general discussion was held about the merits and drawbacks of this proposal. Written representations from 

one member (who was unable to attend) were read out. 

Also proposed (as a result of the debate that had taken place) by Robert Gillatt and seconded by Virginia 

Quick that a global fee be introduced (to take effect immediately and to continue until 30
th

 September 2014) 

for outdoor shooting/target fees. The proposed figure was £10 for Seniors (£5 for Juniors) covering the six-

month period. 

Voting: 

Proposal 2: This was favoured by all present at the meeting and a fee was set of £10.00 payable by all Senior 

club members and £5 for Junior club members covering the period from April to September 2014.  

 

Proposal 1: All members present were in favour of this proposal and so duly accepted to commence on 1
st
 

October 2014 

 

Thank you to those that have already paid the extra £10 for Seniors and £5 for the Juniors covering the period 

to the end of September. For those still to pay, please see Paul to pay your extra fees. 

 

You could be a lucky winner in our monthly 100 Club draw. 

Numbers are drawn at the end of each month.  Prizes are: £12, £8 & £5. Your payment options (at £1 per 

number) are: buy a number (or several) each month, pay in advance or by direct debit. The money raised goes 

to club funds. Contact Margaret Simpson for details.  

 
 

Cleaning products for cleaning the club house, kitchen, toilets, etc can be found in the cupboard under the 

sink. Please also feel free to remove any rubbish you may find or to do any cleaning, as we do not employ 

cleaners or have a refuse collection. You are also welcome to take tea towels/hand towels home to wash. 

Take ALL your rubbish home with you for your own bin. Do not leave it for someone else to take home (you 

brought it with you, you take it with you). If food wrappers & coffee cups are left in the garage, it will 

encourage mice; we do not want mice nesting in the bosses.          

Bosses are expensive!!!                               

 

Visiting Archers (from other clubs) 

If you are approached by a visitor wanting to shoot at the field, please check their GNAS Membership card to 

ensure that they are a GNAS member: otherwise anyone shooting on the field will have no insurance cover in 

the event of an accident. Please take their money and ask them to sign the visitor’s book and sign the register. 

Visitors (Archery GB Members) are only allowed to shoot at the field when accompanied by a senior Redruth 

Archers club member. 

 

 

 

Handicap & Classifications 

Don’t forget to put your completed score sheets for any recognized and complete round in the black box in the 

garage for Sally – also please include any results lists if you go away to tournaments. 
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IMPORTA-T DATES FOR YOUR DIARY it is not always possible to give all dates in advance so please 

check the notice board at the field.  

April  
5  Beginners’ Course 

6  Longbow Day 

12  Beginners Course 

25  WI Have a Go session on the main field from 6.30 pm to dusk 

26  Beginners’ Course 

26  Club Equipment to come back from Pool Academy 

26  Work Party at the field from 12.30 pm 

27  Have a Go Session on the main field from 10.00 am to 12.00 noon 

30  Beginners’ Course on the main club field 

 

May 

4  Redruth Charity Trust Youth Awards at the Zone 6.30 pm 

6   Work Party for the 720 

8  Work Party for the 720 

10  10.00 am help to put up the Marquee for the 720  

11  Double FITA /WA 70m/50m 

27  Western Rounds (as your club events programme) 

 

June 

8  Main Car Park in use for charity event 

17  American Rounds (as your club events programme) 

24  Work Party for the Double American Tournament 

26  Work party for the Double American Tournament 

29  Double American 

 

July 

22  Long Metric Rounds (as your club events programme) 

29  Work Party for the DCAS/Redruth Archers Double FITA/WA 1440 

31  Work Party for the DCAS/Redruth Archers Double FITA/WA 1440 

   

August 

2/3   Double FITA/WA 1440 (Star) 

19  Short Metrics (as your club events programme) 

 

September 

2  National Rounds (as per your club events programme) 

 


